

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

LK/fcp

Tuesday 22nd March 2016

Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashley-Jones



Holiday Eco-Challenge

Dear Children, Parents & Carers

Hopefully we will have some good weather over the holiday, so I thought that our ecochallenge this term could involve getting out and enjoying the great outdoors.

Can you plant seeds to grow your own fruit or veg?

Maybe you could grow some fruit for you to enjoy as a healthy snack or some veg that you could use as part of a family meal once they have grown? If you are able to, maybe you could even build a small vegetable patch? Remember to ask a grown-up for permission, and help. It would be great for the whole family to take part in the challenge!

There will be no deadline for this challenge, I would just love to see photos, drawings or a diary of your chosen food items as they grow. You could even bring in photos of you enjoying eating your home grown food!

As ever, I really look forward to seeing what it is that you produce and evidence of the growing process!

Happy planting!

Yours sincerely

L King

Mrs L King Eco Lead Teacher

LTP HolidayEcoChallenge March2016





PHONE: 01227 261430 FAX: 01227 261572

E-MAIL: office@joylane.kent.sch.uk WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk